


 
TO:       Larry Krissek, CCI Chair

FROM: James Fredal, CCI Sciences Subcommittee Chair

RE:       Deactivation of BA Degree in Evolution and Ecology

Date: April 11, 2011

Larry:

The Sciences subcommittee voted on Monday, April 11 unanimously to approve the request from the Department of EEOB to deactivate their BA degree in Evolution and Ecology (EE). The field has developed a heavy emphasis on mathematical modeling and statistics, a shift reflected in all classes relating to the EE major.  Thus, the difference between the BA and BS under quarters has largely disappeared and it will no longer be possible to pursue an EE degree without this mathematics background.  As Dave Andereck’s letter indicates, students in the BA program over the transition will be advised on an individual basis.

Thanks.

Jim  

Cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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